
	
	
 
 
 
 

 
	
	
YEAR 10 RAC BSTREETSMART 
Date: Wednesday, 27 March 
	
	
Dear Parents, Carers & Students, 
 
 
As part of the Key for Life - Pre-driver Education programme that the Year 10 cohort are currently 
undertaking, students will be attending the RAC bstreetsmart event being held at RAC Arena 
on Wednesday 27th March. 
 
 
Using the skills students learned in the Year 9 Aspire Programme during the Urban Learning Days, 
we are requesting that all students meet at The Green Cactus (outside Perth Train Station in Forest 
Place). Students should aim to arrive between 9:20 – 9:30am.  
 
 
If your child cannot get to this landmark, an email must be sent to adam.dirosso@cac.wa.edu.au by 
Tuesday 19th March to arrange alternative transport. 
 
 
At the conclusion of the event, students will be free to leave and make their own way home or stay 
in the city with parent permission. Staff supervision will end at 2:30pm. 
 
 
If you would like further information on the event, please google RAC bstreetsmart 2024. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Mr Adam Di Rosso 
 


